
ROOF ALARM GRANTS 

Allchurches Trust’s Roof Protection Scheme 
provides grants to help churches install roof 
alarms in response to the issue of metal 
theft.

As well as extending the scheme until the 
end of 2020, Allchurches Trust has increased 
the amount of funding available, with grants 
now funding up to 50% of the cost of an 
insurer-approved alarm, up to a maximum 
of £2500. You can still apply for a roof alarm 
grant, even if you have received a grant from 
Allchurches Trust for a diff erent project in the 
last two years, and applications are normally 
approved within three months.

You can fi nd out more about 
our Roof Protection Scheme, 
apply online and learn more 
about group schemes at: 

www.allchurches.co.uk/
roofalarmgrants

Protec� ng churches from metal the� 

Grants under Allchurches’ Roof Protection Scheme can be made direct to individual churches, 
but also through dioceses and local historic churches trusts for distribution to churches in 
their areas.

We advise that churches apply through one of these group schemes where possible, as some 
local trusts and dioceses have other funds available to add to the Allchurches’ grant. 

https://www.allchurches.co.uk/roofalarmgrants

